
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lawrence School 

August 2022 Newsletter 

Referral Program/Google 

Review 
 

Just a reminder that we do have a 
referral program.  If you refer another 
family and they start at The Lawrence 

School 3-5 days per week, you will 
receive1 free vacation credit in addition 
to your yearly vacation credits already 

given.   
Also, if you go online and do a google 
review, you will receive 1 free vacation 

credit.  
 

Fall Registration 

Forms 

 
 

Fall registration forms were 
due back on Friday, July 15th.  

If you have not returned 
yours, please do so.  These 

forms are very important to us 
as this is how we place our 

students in classrooms 
according to age and 

schedules. 

Fall Transitions  
Over the next few weeks, we will 

email regarding transitions up to the 
next classroom. We are planning for 
all transitions to happen the week of 

8/29/2022. 
During the weeks leading up to the 
move we will have children visit in 

their new classroom as space 
allows.   

 
 

Reminders 
-Please let us know if your pickup/drop 
off time will change by more than an 
hour. We use our children’s schedules to 
staff each classroom. 

 

-Breakfast ends at 7:25am each 
morning. If you would like your child to 
have breakfast with us, please be to the 
cafeteria before then. 
 
-Please do not send any good items to 
school or on field trips that contain 
peanuts and/or are manufactured in a 
manufactured in a facility that processes 
peanuts. We are a peanut free school! 
 
-Vacation requests should be into the 
office two weeks before your planned 
trip. We base our teachers’ schedules 
and time off around classroom 
schedules. 

 
 

Contact Us! 
Phone:  262.650.7777 

Email: lawrence5210@att.net 

Thank you, Kacie! 
 

We would like to thank Kacie for 
all her hard work and dedication 
to The Lawrence School over the 
past 6 years! Our teachers, 
families and of course our 
children appreciate all you have 
done. We will miss you and wish 
you and your family all the best in 
your new adventures! 
 
Please join us on Wednesday, 
August 3rd from 430-530 in the 
cafeteria to wish Kacie well and 
enjoy some cake! 
 

  

Open House 
We are planning our Fall open 

house for August 25th from 5:30-
6:30.   

 
Watch for more details… 

 
 

Comfort Bags 
We are looking for donations for the 

following items for “Comfort Bags” that 
will be used by the Waukesha County 
sheriff department. These bags will be 

stored in the back of patrol cars for 
officers to utilize during stressful events 

involving children to provide them 
comfort.  

• Beanie Babies 

• Small stuffed animals  

• Picture Books 

• Small toys (Happy meal) 

• Fidget toys 

• Small Blankets 

• Stickers/Mini notepads 

• Glow sticks/ Mini 
flashlights 

• Bubbles 

• Kleenex travel packs 

• Mini Water bottles  

Kathryn will be assuming the 
director position in Kacie’s 

absence. Her email is 
kathryn@mylawrenceschool.com 

 
You will start to see a new face 
at the front desk as Annemarie 

will be filling the assistant 
director position. 

We are looking forward to 
working together to provide the 
best quality care for your little 

ones. 
 


